
 

2.004 Communication with Non-English Speaking Parents and/or 
Guardians     

 
 
 
 
EASTCONN will take reasonable steps to ensure that persons with 
Limited English Proficiency (LEP) have Translation and Interpreting 
Services available to them for communication with students, parents 
and/or guardians. 
 
Language assistance will be provided through the use of competent 
bilingual staff, staff interpreters and/or organizations that will provide 
interpreting or translation services.   
 
This policy is to ensure meaningful communication with LEP individuals.  
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